BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore.
Head of School: Mrs S L Buttress

Abbey Road Tel: 422163

Bourne

8th November 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 4 visit to Peterborough Museum 9th & 14th December 2021

As part of our Roman topic we have arranged for Year 4 to visit The Peterborough Museum on Thursday 9th & Tuesday 14th December 2021. Pupils will experience everyday activities Roman men, women and children would have been involved in and discuss what life used to be like in Britain nearly 2000 years ago. Due to a limit on the number of visitors the museum can accommodate, the Year Group will be split over two days as follows:-

Thursday 9th December 4A (Miss Anderson) & 4D (Mrs Dickinson)

Tuesday 14th December 4G (Mr Gombault) & 4D (Miss Davey - Bourne Elsea Park)

The visit will take place during normal school hours but as we will be leaving immediately after registration please ensure that your child is at school for 8.45 a.m. All children will need a packed lunch for this day.

We are asking for a contribution of £12.88 per child, in order that the visit can go ahead. Please be aware that this visit will not go ahead without sufficient support.

Consent may be given and payment made on Parentmail +Pay.

We are all looking forward to a great day.

Yours sincerely

The Year 4 team